Re: House design approval for Hargrove, lot 121

From: Crossbow Ranch Board (crossbowboard@yahoo.com)
To: therusticcharmtx@gmail.com; crossbowboard@yahoo.com

Date: Thursday, September 23, 2021, 06:09 PM CDT

Kim,
Please see the attached approval for your build.

Thank you,
Crossbow Ranch

On Tuesday, August 31, 2021, 07:40:11 AM CDT, Kimberely Hargrove <therusticcharmtx@gmail.com> wrote:

We are ready to get this going. We will be working on drive and septic first, then move our fifth wheel on property
while we are building. Looking forward to being at the ranch permanently now that we no longer are traveling with
Justin’s job.

Thank you,
Justin & Kim Hargrove
Sent from my iPhone

Lot 2 Approval.PDF
G_j pp

40.6kB



